Kelvin Youth Football Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the
wellbeing of all its members. The Club believes that it is important that
staff/coaches/volunteers and parents/guardians associated with the Club should, always,
show respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others. Therefore, everyone is
always encouraged to be open and to share any concerns or complaints that they may have
about any aspect of the Club with Barry Young Head of Academy or William Laird Club
Welfare Officer.

Our Parents/Carers/Spectator Code of Conduct

As a parent/carer/spectator at Kelvin Youth I will:

1) Remember that the children are playing for fun and enjoyment.

2) Applaud effort and good play as well as success.

3) Remain outside of the field of play or in a spectator’s area if provided.

4) Let the coaches do their job and not confuse the children by giving instructions.
5) Encourage the children to respect the opposition, referee and any other officials.
6) Avoid criticising a player for making a mistake — mistakes are an important part of
learning.

7) Never engage in or tolerate offensive, insulting or abusive language or behaviour.

Failure to follow the code will result in the following. I may:

1) Issued with a verbal warning from the team coach or match official.

2) Obliged by the coach or match official to leave the match venue for the remainder
of the game.

3) Requested to meet the club’s committee to discuss the above.

4) Requested by the club not to attend future games.

5) Required to leave the club along with any dependants.




